
     

Editor: Sue Stone 

 

Welcome to our AUGUST ISSUE 2024 monthly newsletter 

   

Well, the leaves are slowly falling in our gardens and the apples 
are dropping making Autumn feel not too far away. It’s a pity 

that we have not had the summer we were all hoping for – fingers 
crossed the last Bank holiday Monday this year is something 

special for us to enjoy plus an Indian summer during 
September! 



 

NEWS IN BRIEF 
 

 

 

 We had Sandra from the market stall selling her scarves and  

Jewellery, this went down a treat with the ladies 

 

 August has/will be another busy month for birthdays for residents 
and staff alike 
 
 

 Answers to the puzzles in last months newsletter are : 

 

The unusual pattern of the 5 words – they were all in alphabetical 
order 
 
The two countries that needed swapping were Thailand and Ethiopia 
and that would make the spelling of the countries first letters as 
CORRECT – the clue was in the question! 
 
 

 We have recently had new carpet fitted in the corridors at Castle 
House – it was a disturbance for a short while but we are back to 
normal now 
 

 On our front cover page is Mary sitting outside in the sunshine – 
pretty as a picture between the flower tubs  
 

 On the 22nd August we are having a sumptious buffet and 
entertainment to celebrate Mary’s and Jim’s birthdays 
 
 

 



 



        

                   

                   

 

TO OUR RESIDENTS 
 

MARY 

 

JIM 

 

   

 



                               
                                                                           

                        
TO OUR STAFF  

           TINA     SHELBIE  

     
  

                                             CLAIRE 

                                     

Other staff will/have celebrated birthdays this month but wish to remain 
anonymous but we still want to say ‘Happy Birthday’ to them all! 

 



To test your little grey cells – answers in next 
months newsletter (Dennis, I expect you to excel in these!) 

Question 1) 

What four letter word is implied by these 
symbols? 

➡   ⬅ 

QuesƟon 2) 

     ?    

WHAT ANIMAL REPLACES THE QUESTION MARK?? 

                                             

 

  

 



               

Once again, a big 

           

Check out our website, 

 take a look at: 

www.castlehousecarehomedevon.co.uk 
We always need your reviews…. 

Calling all residents friends and families. We need your reviews. If you like what we 
do, we would really appreciate a review. If you could make sure all the boxes are 
ticked and you have commented alongside as well would be very helpful to other 
families looking for a placement for their loved ones 

 However, if you have any concerns, please do speak to us directly so we can help. 
You can review us on www.carehome.co.uk AND Facebook.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


